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Dear Mr Shapps

I live a couple of miles from Salisbury and am a frequent visitor to Stonehenge. The plans for the A303
previously submitted were very disturbing and I have found no evidence that the Re-submission has addressed

any of the major concerns.

The scheme would still threaten the World Heritage Site status of this unique and internationally important
landscape.

Where is the evidence of realistic alternative routes which would enable safe uninterrupted access to the west
country without the need for the tunnel?

The tunnel is unacceptable because of the inevitable damage to archeology of the area.

The costs will have risen hugely and are not reexamined/explained and a tunnel will require higher on going
maintenance + costs.

An alternative route could be cheaper, certainly more protective of the Stonehenge area and avoid the concerns
of UNESCO.

We have all become much more aware of the carbon burden of road transport since the earlier submission. The
plan as it stands seems likely to produce much higher carbon emissions.

Please ensure that this whole scheme is independently re-examined or much, much better - dropped entirely.
Yours sincerely

Linda Knapp

Sent from my iPad





